Dean of Grad Ed & Postdoc Affrs

From: Dean of Grad Ed & Postdoc Affrs

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 4:15 PM

To: Dean of Grad Ed & Postdoc Affrs

Subject: Clarifying Policy on Nonresident Supplemental Tuition & Fees

Attachments: 2023.09.12 Clarification Memo re Nonresident Supplemental Tuition & Fees.pdf

September 12, 2023

TO: TOTAL CAMPUS DEANS
GRADUATE COORDINATORS

CC: LABOR RELATIONS

FR: JAMES ANTONY, Dean of Graduate Education and Postdoctoral Affairs (GEPA)

SUBJ: Clarifying Policy on Nonresident Supplemental Tuition & Fees

Some of you have asked us to clarify UC San Diego policy on the coverage of Nonresident Supplemental Tuition (NRST),
as well as this policy’s relationship to the new UAW Academic Student Employee (ASE)/BX and Graduate Student

Researcher (GSR)/BR contracts.

Please see the attached memo. As always, if you have questions please feel free to reach out to GEPA staff at
grademployment@ucsd.edu.

UC San Diego

DIVISION OF GRADUATE EDUCATION
AND POSTDOCTORAL AFFAIRS




